IMPORTANT TERM DATES

Friday 4" July
Last day of term 2

Tuesday 22" July
Students return - First day of Term 3

*Dates and events are subject to change at any time.
Please refer to the Compass calendar for updates.
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Office Superstars

We're thrilled to celebrate the
incredible achievements and
the positive impact our Office
Superstars  bring to our
school every day. Keep
shining bright and thank you
for all the hard work and
dedication!




Letter from the Principal | cih? E

Dear Yale Families,

As Term 2 draws to a close, it's a great time to reflect on the many highlights and successes across our school
community.

Our Harmony Day celebrations were a vibrant showcase of our school's diversity. Students proudly wore cultural dress,
and it was heartening to see our community come together in such a colourful and respectful way. The day also
included the unveiling of two Peace Poles at the front of the school — a generous gift from the Rotary Club featuring the
message “May Peace Prevail on Earth” in multiple languages. Thank you to Mrs Walker for coordinating the event and to
Rotary for their ongoing support.

Professor Maths was another highlight, offering students the chance to explore mathematical thinking through fun,
hands-on activities. Many thanks to Mrs Kealley and Mrs Raven for organising this engaging event that inspired
students across all year levels.

Our students also enjoyed great success in the interschool Winter Sports carnival. Congratulations to our Netball and
AFL teams for their winning results, and thank you to the staff who trained and supported our teams throughout the
term — your dedication is greatly appreciated. My thanks also to Mr Scotland for organising a great 'Run for Fun' event.

We were proud to welcome Federal Education Minister Jason Clare and Minister for Veterans' Affairs and Member for
Burt, Matt Keogh, who toured our school and visited C5 to speak to students. This visit highlighted the fantastic work
our staff and students are doing each day, particularly for improving student attendance.

To finish the term, we celebrated NAIDOC Week in Week 10. Thank you to Mr Brettner for organising some activities
that helped students deepen their understanding and appreciation of Aboriginal culture and history.

Finally, thank you to our dedicated P&C for hosting the school disco in the last week of term, especially after the original
event had to be postponed due to weather. It is a fantastic way to bring our school community together, particularly for
those students who have maintained 'Good Standing'.

Thank you everyone for your ongoing support in making Yale Primary School a strong and inclusive school. | wish
everyone a safe and restful holiday break, and don't forget to Be the Best You Can Be and Be Here to win the
attendance challenges in Term 3!!

Kind regards,

Jason Shapcott
Principal

School Hours Digital Newsletters

We're Going Digital!

To make communication more efficient,
environmentally friendly, and accessible, we are
now sending our newsletters digitally via
Compass and our_school website.

This change helps us reduce paper use and

8.40am: Classroom opens

8.50am: Morning roll is called
(students must not arrive to school
before 8.30am. Any arrivals after
8.50am must get a late note from
front office)

3.00pm: School finishes P&C Facebook ensures you get updates in real time.
Students must be collected at 3pm when the If you would still prefer a printed copy, we're happy
bell has rung for the end of the day. Any Click the logo and head on to provide one. Just email us or stop by the front
student still at school after this time will )

remain in the front office until collected. over to our P&C Facebook office, and we'll make sure you're taken care of.

Parents/Carers must sign their child out

e S, page for updates, eventsand  Thank you for supporting our move toward more

more. sustainable communication!



https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61573488844410
https://yale.wa.edu.au/whats-happening/newsletters/
https://yale.wa.edu.au/whats-happening/newsletters/
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A1PBS Award

Class A1 emerged as the winners of the whole-school Positive Behaviour Strategy (PBS) initiative, demonstrating
outstanding teamwork, respect, and consistent positive behaviour. As a reward, students enjoyed a lively and
engaging gym session filled with movement, fun challenges, and collaborative games. It was a fantastic opportunity
for the class to celebrate their achievement outside the classroom, reinforcing the value of positive actions through
physical activity and teamwork. Well done, At!

T g 3 i
[~} - - ]
et [ Bl L e

A3 took the stage at their assembly to perform
"Wanjoo," a Noongar song that means
"welcome." In the lead-up to their performance,
they were joined in the classroom by special
guests Sarah and Sam, who generously shared
aspects of their cultural heritage with the
students.
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Constable Care Incursion | F

Our students were informed and entertained by Constable Care, an incursion which covered several topics for all year
levels including:

Protective behaviours - This performance is an ideal way to present the key concepts of protective behaviours to
young students in an engaging and non-threatening way.

Through puppetry and song, this performance for children in Kindergarten to Year 3 teaches students the difference
between scary things that are fun (like rollercoasters) and those scary secrets that we need to tell a trusted adult about.

Bullying & Respectful Friendships- Jasper is the new kid in school and is having a hard time fitting in — how can you
help? With the overarching aim of bullying prevention, this show helps children develop pro-social skills and supports
them in creating and promoting a culture of respect and consideration amongst their school community.

Cyber safety and social media for students- This interactive performance encourages year 4-6 students to think
about how their behaviour can affect other people. It also helps them build confidence in social situations, making
friends and developing resilience. This energetic two-actor performance uses the world of online gaming as the
backdrop for this timely reminder for students in Years 4 to 6 about making sure they stay safe on the Internet. Cyber-
bullying, social media sharing, and consent- Helping them to understand the importance of online respect and consent,
as well as the consequences of trolling, online abuse and sending private pictures. Through the interactive playbacks
and discussions, students are able to practice prosocial skills and collaborate to solve challenging predicaments facing
young people today.




NAIDOC WEEK

WOV Celebrating NAIDOC Week — Strength, Vision & Legacy In Week 10, our whole school proudly
celebrated NAIDOC Week with a range of engaging activities inspired by this year's theme: “The Next
Generation: Strength, Vision & Legacy.” We kicked off the week with a community morning tea in the library;,
bringing families and staff together in the spirit of unity and reflection. Throughout the week, students took
part in a NAIDOC-themed quiz and an art competition, sharing their creativity and deepening their
understanding of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures. It was a powerful week of learning,
connection, and inspiration.
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Damper baking with Roxanne Ali,
Nikita and Montanah Collard




On Wednesday the 2™

of July the Yale M= - ;‘sji .
community took part ; ;ﬂ ?—r .
in some Indigenous S AT TN T e
activities: : ¥
e Indigenous games

run by Stephen

Michael

Foundation

Rock painting for

the Wagyl

community mural

with Marlee

Kickett and

Thomas Betts and

our very own Mr

Brettner (AIEO)
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Interschool Sports

Congratulations to all interschool teams but
especially the AFL and netball teams as premiers
outright and per capita for AFL! Students can be
grateful for the efforts of all the coaches and
support staff to effect what was mostly a
brilliant day of sport!
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Attendance Challenge

Congratulations to our Attendance
Challenge winners who both won $150
KMART gift vouchers!
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Al classes that improve attendance by
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In EC 2 we have been
having fun making a
Memory game. First we J
chose our characters,

and then we took a @

photo with the Ipad. i‘
Mrs McCaig loaded the

photos for us and then
we learnt how to crop
them and make them
the right size for the
cards. We printed them,
cut them out and glued
them onto the cards.

Then we learnt how to o0 o
> play the game. It was so o] [o][A] :
ol much fun. ?

Saver Plus

The program is open to eligible parents/carers all year, but we find it’s
when these larger costs “Come up" that families start reaching out for
support.

To join Saver Plus, you need to meet these requirements:
e Be 18 years or older
e Have a current Health Care or Pensioner Concession Card
e Have a child in school, starting next year, or be studying yourself
e Getaregularincome (can be you or your partner in paid work or
child support/carers' payment)
e Agree tojoin in free online financial education workshops

What are the eligible savings goals?
Eligible savings goals are education-related products or services that:
e Assist a primary/secondary school student’s education.
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RUN4FUN

Male guinea pigs are
called boars, females
are referred to as

sows, and young ones

are called pups




Uniforms at Yale Primary School promote a sense of
belonging, equality, and pride among students. They
help reduce distractions, encourage a focused
learning environment, and reflect the school's values
of respect and unity. As the weather turns cooler in
Autumn/Winter, it is important that all students wear
only the official Yale Primary jackets. This ensures
consistency, helps staff easily identify students, and
maintains the smart appearance that represents our
school community. Thank you for helping us uphold
these standards. Here are our model students
wearing their winter Yale jackets. Our uniforms are
sold at Lowes Menswear in Maddington Shopping
Centre.

Shaping the future

Kindergarten enrolments
are now open for 2026

0

Guinea pigs are very social
animals and are truly happy
only when they are together
with other guinea pigs. Even

the most loving human
cannot take the place of other
guinea pigs

If your child will be 4 years old
by 30 June 2026, enrol them in
Kindergarten now.

WVisik yaur laeal puh!‘il: =thool ar eammanty kinded garten

to apply. Applicotions close 25 July 2025,

Find out more:
education.wa.edu.au/enrol



P&C Disco
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Yale P&C News B

What a fabulous night we had at the School Disco last night! We just love putting on events that the kids get to enjoy and
hopefully cherish for a long time. Such lovely outfits, some awesome dancing and so many smiling faces... what a brilliant
way to wrap up Term 2!

A massive thank you to Mr Riley and Mr McNess, aka DJ RMC, for entertaining us with some cool beats. Our Disco would
not be possible without the many hours these two put in setting up the equipment for the night. We were so pleased to
have so many staff members turn up to support the P&C (there were too many to name but a big thanks from us!). What a
highlight seeing Miss Farrell in her amazing outfit and we loved the slick dance moves from Mr Carle. And it wouldn't be a
school Disco without the lovely Mrs Raven, Mrs Boysen and Mrs Kickett mingling on the dance floor.

Finally, we were beyond grateful to those who volunteered their time and helped on the night!!! What an incredible bunch of
amazing family members who made the night run so much smoother. The guys on the Sausage Sizzle not only ran it
efficiently but their bright colours and bright energy was such good fun. A huge thanks to those who supervised and
helped take kids to the toilet — we couldn't have done it without you. We loved having so many new faces volunteer and we |
hope to see you at future events. ’i
As the Disco was a big event and we still have to complete a stocktake of unsold items so will announce our profit in the
next newsletter.

During this term students completed some amazing pieces of artwork as part of our Crazy Camel fundraiser. They will be
sent to scanned and uploaded for parents to view online. We will advertise when they are available and how to order (it will
be next term). This is a great to have some beautiful keepsakes of your child’s artwork, and better yet you can start early
on some Xmas shopping and get the artwork on some lovely gifts.

Our next meeting will be held on 31st July in the Library at 315pm to discuss the Term 3 fundraisers which includes the
Father’s Day Stall, Book Stall and Sport's Carnival fundraisers. Everyone is welcome to attend.

As always, the P&C thanks you for your support!

STEAM Project Resources

We are excited to announce a hands-on STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering,
Arts, and Mathematics) project where our students will be creating mini greenhouses
to explore plant growth, sustainability, and environmental science.
To bring this project to life, we kindly ask for donations of the following items:

« Empty 1or 15ltr soft drink bottles (clean and with caps, if possible)

« Shoeboxes (any size or condition — all are useful!)
The bottles will be repurposed by our students into functioning mini greenhouses as
part of our sustainable science learning initiative and shoe boxes for next terms whole
school project.
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pid, You, know-?
Guinea Pigs are not
pigs but, rather,
rodents. They are also
not from Guinea; they %
originated in the
Andes.




e
©
N
(@)
O
=
an
>
©
O
O
I
N
S
(-
©
I
@)
£

Help

S.19
no.

soly

uorjeuiojul ayep-oj-dn jsow sy} pue swiidj [|ny 104 d}ISGaM INno JISIA abueyo o} QQQ\QZQ aq Aew sabieyoins

It 9SE3|d "Juawajiua pue Aiqibija 104 ApIsqns a1eap|iy eljeljsny SadINIaS 0} 13ja ased|d ‘Ajdde Aew ($22) Apisqns aiseapjiy), ‘sauljapinb Abisje yum saijduiod pooy [je ainsua ases|d ‘68600/5Z d.1 Aldde so» | uonnadwo)

N

16°'8$ xSV MO1 SV _>_Omn_) \—m.ww *SV MO1 SV s_Omu_) \hm.m_.w xSV MO1 SV _>_Om_u_) \mw.o_.w xSV MO1 SV EOIH_J \on.o_.w *SV MO1 SV NOYH4 u\
60°58$ Iv.LOl ATlva 60°G8$ Iv.LO0l Alva 69°€ELS V.10l ATlva 68°201$ IVLOL ATIVa 6S°L01L$ AVLOL ATIVA 285
60°58$ 334 3Asvdg 60°58$ 334 3svd 09'8v$ 334 IONIIH3dX3 08°LLS$ EEERERIELEL)E] 05°22$ 334 3ON3IIH3dX3

60°G8$ 334 asvd 60°58$ 334 asvd 60°58$ 334 asvg

iAsuinof iAuaneato pue uny jeardos; yym

OH Aepijoy aids anoA wouy syybiybiy ‘Aeg swey ysn Auods e 1oj aoIrias iyeuueaes ueaLyy payoed Aep e Aolus pue ‘saweb

g ynm pajjy ‘sariowaul jo jodssed ‘ainjuanpe 0} uinjay jAxejeb ayj o} Jopessequie ay} Aq pauidsur Juny sabuaneas pjim neny uenemey Aed ‘snid

Jeuos.Jad e ubisap ‘uay *sainjuaspe Jelo pue aouslas Jouim paj[ij-uny siyj S, Yy1ie3 sawo2aq oym oday bunoA g uo ylequa ‘uayy "aAIAINS O] mopeys isebusjjeyo paway}-A1junod

noA JaquiawaJ o} sijuaanos Jalojdxa |ui ppojbi aida ue pjinq pue suoneu A}soly fjay1jun ue Jnoqe aiAow pajjij-uny e ‘oljg pue ybi| asn sjewijue moy I8A09SIp yum ojajdwos jusna |ejoads
Mo A1aA 1noA Buiyeld Aq aanealo 19y a3 [pael] jSsaldxg Jejod ay} pieoge da} Das 0] ainNjuaApe 2JWSoY e 10j Sh UIo, Aue ejawed Liejes umo InoA janijsuo, asoey buizew ' ue Jo) dn wes,
finQ, aanua§ N aaindd ANOR(. O A0ISANIX? DAWRS) 10JRG aqn), © agn e}y Buen 5 ddojdx?

Wing s5dXE, dnjo LS w fiyad g unal Puop, uang RalQ adnasE pums)

L9l ek

\Fm.ww xSV MO SV _>_Omn_J \No. LS *SV MO SV _>_0mu_J ( 15'8$ +*SVY MO1 SV _>_Om_u_) \N_..m_.w +*SVY MO SV EOIH_J \wo.o_.w xSV MO SV _>_Omn_J
60°58$ AvLiO0l Alva 6L°9LLS V10l ATiva 60°G8$ Iv1i0ol ATiva 6L LELS V10l ATIvad 6.°001$ V10l ATiva
60°58$ 334 3svd 0L'LES 334 3ON3IH3dX3 60°58$ 334 3svdg 0L9v$ 334 3ON3I”H3dX3 0L°G1$ 334 3ON3IIH3IdX3

60°G8$ 334 3svd 60°58$ 334 3sve 60°58$ 334 3svdg
" p YT
‘INOAej) yum paxoed younj lysns Ajsej jusanb 1o Bupy e 1oy 3y Sjeal] snouabipuj you s,eljedysny
p Ao[us OS|e [|,n04 jA18A09SIp [eIN}ND mE.:mm\z pue ssweb [efos yuiy} [81048q 19A8U 31| B}IIP|IM butiojdxe pue yeapm 90aIYN
[10A63 jusouy jo | |PuE ABisuS Jo jn} uoissas bujwwinig - uny pasdsui-ysnug yum pajjRISsnly asualiadxa pue ‘sioopino ayj Aofua buyieiqajaoa Aq Asuinof inoA uibeg
buom ayj alojdxe o3 swi ul yoeq days | FRUIUD pue SUY Etm.ﬁ _m , Aep e Aolug jAiojsiy [ersipaw [S1Pe) [00D UIea] O] ApEal 18D jUOISINIXD issed bulpieoq pue ‘sseduiod
se spiweifAd mojjewys.iew pjinq pue [ g you s,puejbug Aq pandsul ‘pjaiys _‘ s,Aepoj uo sispuom ajIpjIm aIssny ‘sze[nooulq 1S9A 1910/dxd
dAj6oJaly ypm sjjoas Jualoue ajeal. . ) luuuma@, wbiuy umo Aisn unoA Buiyesos sjojdxa pue ‘sejeoy 19w ‘soolebuey 99, umo unoA buneaip Aq dn gmmw
gy, aaindas SMIZ Toran() sauyD) quang RalQ Aq ainuanpe ysnug inoA_uiba fldngg PN, NURYOZ) UoISANIXE W sdaodxp @? ]
JRBE Juajau sy i finQp. 308 pumBucg st siy) DAL, 23 0 Jdodssh apL, 9 k(. unkE ug fimayf
[ ! YT e e & SR %\ 1 ‘ il
SR > - En,.m , T _‘. NS, e o ;

(TIKEL 000018 ¥ NI % 004

———=— S3dYISIAHNXM]

jauruo sezoz Ainr 81 Aepii4 oy Ainr Lo Aepuopy
foory 0] 8019 ‘YM ‘aljuioy] ‘peoy abes

JooyaQ Ramutady apfy



Compass : ;

X Communication
School Hours - '3

r : Wouldn't it be great if all of

¥ our child’s information was
Start: 8.40am (classrooms . : Zvanome in one place? If
open) i communication was as simple
. as the click of a few buttons? If

8.50am roll is called . payment and consent for ¥
(students must not arrive to events could be made from

your phone? We thought so, L !
too. Download the free . 1
arrivals after 8.50am must Compass app now! If you have '

& > any issues, please contact the L _'
get a late note from front BINE  ont office. :

school before 8.30am. Any

office) = i
& - 1 A . ‘. 4 5
Recess: 10.30am -10.55am = = . s - i - - 3" -
Lunch: 12.35pm -1.10pm B Breakfast Club‘q-f- -
. Helping Hands _ S ol
Al - Breakfast will be served o
Finish: 3.00pm = .- ERCER Pt :
. Before and after - 1
stud b llected 3 school care located e eI e (60 8
tudents must be collected at 3pm ) . !
when the bell has rung for the end of | at Yale Primory . Al _Ot the Chaplcuns ' P
the day. Any student still at school | ¢ new office located in the - d
' after this time will remain in the front new building. L
; office‘until f,follef:ted. Porents/Corersm" Phone: 0452 275 110 - =
'~ must sign their child out after 3.15pm. & s -
3 - y = '{_ e e e T T e Western A ian law requires
L 5 w L Rl il P L e An e P i R, all school-aged children go to
el | gl LN and attend school every day. If
i~ - Canteen o : Unifor Sh your child is absent, please
= . e e S m Op notify the school via: telephone,
-*I : ﬁwpen v:::neSdL?r:/d_e:cr:)de}; 1|J-I . Our uniforms are supplied d Id e v M R
il ied and so i i i
» "~ " assembly area Orders (TS by Lowes in Maddin fon el b7 PEHERD @5 U
L : F' iff | 9 - Compass app.
Adee N can be p'9ced at the | & _ If your child is late to school for
. canteen .Wlth cash or -EL-:_-. Maddington Shopping Center § any reason, please bring them
~ online using the QKR app | 4..}'; J Crn Attfield St/ Burslem Drv Ml to the office to collect an arrival
B before 9am. Please note Maddington, 6109 [note before they go to class.
1 ":1'- opening days and menu is '_i i Phone: 9452 0380 i

~  subject to change. T . i

Yale Primary School
Sage Road
Thornlie WA 6108

¢ Doenload on the
Office hours | App Store
8.00am - 4.00pm

Phone

(08) 9232 3500

Website

www.yale.wa.edu.au

Email
yale.ps.reception@education.wa.edu.au



https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61573488844410

